PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

15 December 2021

Exellency,

Pursuant to my letter dated 1 October 2021 regarding my intention to continue the practice of
holding informal discussions with Permanent Representatives under the banner “Holhuashi
Dialogues”, I have the honour to circulate herewith the summary of the fourth Dialogue on the
topic “The Decade of Recovery — What’s Next? Looking at sustainable recovery through
tourism”, held on 3 December 2021.

Please accept, excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration

——

Abdulla SHAHID

All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York



